
 
Planning and Economic 
Development Department  

71 Main Street West, 5th 
Floor , Hamilton ON L8P  
4Y5  

 
November 1, 2023 
 
Dear Mark Kehler, Senior Planner, City of Hamilton, 

It is with pleasure that I write this letter of support all of the development blocks of the  Pier 
8 Development project.  

As the owner of Sonic Unyon Records, I am pleased to support the Waterfront Shores 
Partners and their work at the waterfront development site. 

Waterfront Shores Partners are new to Hamilton but hopefully will continue to invest in our 
city. Looking forward to seeing new buildings developed on our waterfront with activations 
and respectful building that complements the existing location.  

Waterfront Shores Partners are a leader in the development industry and I’m excited for 
their careful work in activating our waterfront. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 



Tim Potocic 
President – Owner 


